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Blairmore Sector Plan Amendment 
 
Recommendation of the Commission 
That the proposed Blairmore Sector Plan, as outlined in the June 25, 2024 report of the 
Community Services Division, be approved. 
 
History 
The Municipal Planning Commission, at its meeting held on June 25, 2024, considered 
a report of the Community Services Division regarding the above. The Commission 
heard from Anna Moir, MacKenzie Walker and Ron Holowatuk, B and A Studios. 
 
The Commission received correspondence from the following: 
 

• Anna Moir, B and A Studios 
• Clive Stromberg, Saskatoon Airport Authority 
• Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation Areas Inc. 
• Devin Clarke, Silver Creek Developments 

 
The Commission further resolved to recommend to City Council that Section 8.1(1) of 
the proposed Blairmore Sector Plan be amended to include additional policy direction 
as proposed: 8.1(1)(f) the provision of community and institutional services shall be 
considered in determining the appropriate phasing of residential development in 
consultation with the school board and/or the City. 
 
Attachment 
1. June 25, 2024 report of the Community Services Division 
2. Letter from Anna Moir, B and A Studios, dated June 21, 2024 
3. Letter from Clive Stromberg, Saskatoon Airport Authority, dated June 21, 2024 
4. Letter from Julia Adamson, Friends of the Saskatoon Afforestation Areas Inc., dated 

June 24, 2024 
5. Letter from Devin Clarke, Silver Creek Developments, dated June 24, 2024.  
 


